Sent: ctober g

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: 2018/ 4239/P 100 Avenue Road
Dear Mr McClue

Fire Exit Provisions: 100 Avenue Road
I have heard that the applicants for the new scheme at 100 Avenue
Road are now
intending to reduce the fire exit provision from their plans.
Given the substantial new investment in fire precautions, accepted by
your Council for high rise residences it owns, it is not just incongruous
but unacceptable that a private
sector block would be allowed to minimalise its fire exit facilities
previously accepted as
being necessary.
Please bear this in mind and also in writing and speech, to the building
applicants
and to the public.

Yours sincerely

Mallori Wober



